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Statement Regarding the Report 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 
(SACSCOC) is responsible for making the final determination on reaffirmation of accreditation based 
on the findings contained in this committee report, the institution’s response to issues contained in the 
report, other assessments relevant to the review, and application of the Commission’s policies and 
procedures. Final interpretation of the Principles of Accreditation and final action on the accreditation 
status of the institution rest with SACSCOC Board of Trustees. 
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Section 4: Governing Board 
 
4.2  The governing board 

 
4.2.g  defines and regularly evaluates its responsibilities and expectations. 
 (Board evaluation) 

 
Compliance 
 
The Off-Site Reaffirmation Committee’s review of the institutional mission found 
the regular board review process is relatively recent, first conducted in 2018.  At 
that time the Board of Trustees adopted an annual self-evaluation process where 
all board members completed a questionnaire covering the areas of board meeting 
effectiveness, board performance, and strategic planning. Subsequent to the first 
self-evaluation in 2018, the Board worked with the Association of Governing 
Boards to adopt a critical self-evaluation process in an effort to establish best 
practices and appropriate policies that clarify roles and responsibilities of the 
Board and individual board members, improve institutional and system 
governance, build board leadership, and advance orientation and education for 
board members.  

   
Board self-evaluation materials from the 2018 and 2019 reviews were provided, 
as well as relevant January 2020 retreat presentations. These self-evaluations have 
led to discoveries and recommendations, as well as documented change for the 
University of South Carolina Board of Trustees. Change for the Board as a result 
of the review includes a new policy approved in 2020: Protecting the Institution 
from External Influences.  
 

  


